
 

 

Join us this Saturday at the Pavilion 

from 9:00 a.m. – 2:00 p.m. All ages 

and experience levels are welcome, 

and lunch and equipment are       

provided. Invite your friends and 

neighbors and join us for this fun,    

no-cost family event! No crossbows, 

please. 

Saturday | Pavilion | 9:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  

WHAT’S HAPPENING MINISTRY UPDATES 

“To develop disciples of Christ who love Him, grow in Him, and serve Him”  
J o h n s t o n  C h a p e l  B a p t i s t  C h u r c h  •  3 0 4 . 4 2 5 . 6 3 1 5  •  o f f i c e @ j o h n s t o n c h a p e l . o r g  

Sunday 

 Bible Fellowships – 8:45 & 9:00 a.m.  

 Youth Mission Trip - Asheville, NC - departs after church 

 

Wednesday 

 Ladies’ Prayer Group – Family Room – 6:30 p.m.  

 Student Small Groups - cancelled 

 True North VBS & CenterShot - Check in at Gym Entrance - 6:30 p.m.  

 GROW Class – Auditorium - 7:00 p.m.   

 Deacon’s Meeting - Conference Room - 8:15 p.m.  

  

Thursday 

 Men’s Prayer Group - Conference Room - 7:30 a.m. 

 D.M.A. Fellowship Picnic - Fellowship Hall - 6:00 p.m. The Furrows will  

     present a concert of gospel music for our program, and a love  

     offering will be received for their ministry. Please bring a covered  

     dish (or two) to share with one another. D.M.A., which stands for  

     “Don’t Mention Age” is a ministry to adults age 55 and older.  

 

Friday 

 Friday Night Campout - Pavilion - 5:00 p.m.  

 

Saturday 

 3D Archery Shoot - Pavilion - 9:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  

 Quarterly Women’s Brunch - Fellowship Hall - 9:30 a.m.  

 Youth Mission Trip - Asheville, NC - returns 12:00—1:00 p.m.  

Special Music - Jim Nofsinger 

Romans 12:1-2 - Pastor Dan Thyng 

10:00 A.M. Worship Service 

CHAPEL 101 - will be taught by Pastor Dan on Wednesday, 

July 23, from 6:30-8:00 p.m. in the Choir Room (#138). 

Chapel 101 is the first of three discipleship classes to help 

you understand the purpose and ministry process of       

Johnston Chapel, and is required for membership. Please 

sign up at the Welcome Center to attend. 

JULY MISSIONS OFFERING - will go to John & Debbie Poe to help with the 

expense of her very recent cancer surgery. Please use a Missions Offering 

envelope for your gift. 

FUN, FULL, & PERSONALIZED - is the goal for Operation Christmas Child 

shoeboxes. Johnston Chapel has a goal of filling 1,000 of these boxes at 

our Packing Party on October 26. Our July collection focuses on the WOW 

portion of the boxes. We need items like dolls, soccer balls with pumps, 

jewelry making/bead kits, larger cars/trucks, yo-yos, harmonicas, and 

marbles. Items must fit in a shoebox. A list of websites where you can 

order some of these items is provided at the Welcome     

Center. If you would like to have someone else shop for you, 

you can contact Vonda Wyatt (304-922-2113). The collection 

container is outside the lobby restrooms. Thank you for your 

faithful support of this ministry.  

OUR NEXT FRIDAY NIGHT CAMPOUT - is this Friday! Bring 

your tent, games, guitars, and more, and join us for an 

evening of fun before the 3D Archery Shoot on Saturday. 

Those who choose to camp are responsible for all their own 

equipment, food, and cleanup. There is no running water 

at this time, but porta-potties are available. Camp setup 

begins at 5:00 p.m. New for 2025: Free breakfast before the shoot on  

Saturday for those who camp out on Friday! This is a tremendous outreach 

ministry to our community. Invite your family, friends, neighbors, and 

coworkers and join us for this fun, no-cost family event!  

ALPINE JUNIOR CAMP - for kids age 8-12 is coming up fast! 

The kids that are attending should plan to be at the church 

garage parking lot at 11:45 a.m. on Monday, July 14. Please 

see Pastor Jason with any questions.  

SUMMER AT JCBC - Are you ready to launch a high-speed arrow 

into a target? How about the ultimate adventure to True 

North? ...Jesus! True North VBS for preschool-3rd grade and 

CenterShot archery for 4th-5th grades are happening every 

Wednesday night at 6:30 p.m. through July 31. Be sure to leave 

a few extra minutes to register your kids on their first night. 

Please enter by the gym to sign in each week, then head downstairs to the 

Children’s Room. We hope you are ready for a fun-filled summer!  

GLOBAL CROSSTALK - the latest news from our missionaries, is 

now at the Information Center. The July Prayer Calendar is also 

available to help you pray for our church staff, ministries and 

missionaries.  

THE SCA EXPANSION PROJECT - is well underway thanks to your 

generous giving! There is still a significant financial need, and 

any additional gifts will go toward completing the project. If you 

would like to help in this way, you can continue to give through 

the offering plate with a Special Offering envelope marked “SCA 

Expansion,” through E-Giving on our website by following the 

link and choosing “SCA Expansion” from the drop-down menu, 

or by texting “Expansion” to 304-301-JCBC (304-301-5222). Thank you for 

your continued support for Summit Christian Academy!  

OUR NEXT QUARTERLY WOMEN’S BRUNCH – is quickly approaching! We will 

meet in the Fellowship Hall this Saturday from 9:30—11:00 a.m. JCBC quarterly 

brunches serve as a point of connection for women at Johnston Chapel and an 

opportunity to include women from our community. Following a light meal, we’ll 

hear from our own Kristen Bowden as she shares how God is working in her life. 

Our meeting focus will be “Connecting Authentically in a Synthetically Connected 

World.” The topic for our next small group studies will be revealed! Not in a 

group yet? There will be a sign-up opportunity, as well as books available for 

purchase. Please bring a baby gift for the Abel Pregnancy Resource Center if you 

can. We hope to see you there!  

PLEASE BE IN PRAYER - for the middle & high school mission trip to Asheville, 

NC, to assist with the ongoing Hurricane Helene relief efforts. They will leave 

after church today and return between 12:00—1:00 p.m. on Saturday. There 

will be no youth group this Wednesday due to the trip. We encourage you to 

pick up a prayer bracelet in the lobby to remind you to pray for a specific 

team member.  



 

 

Coming up... 

Attendance and Giving Last Week: 

Weekly Budget Need:  $24,599.72 | Deficit as of 6/30: $65,086.42 

July 14-18 Alpine Junior Camp 

July 19 Sew & Sews, Room #140, 10:00 a.m.—2:00 p.m.  

July 23 Chapel 101, Room #138, 6:30 p.m.  

July 27 Semiannual Business Meeting & 2nd Quarter Finance Report 

• Our nursery is available during our Wednesday and Sunday services. 

• Kids Club for grades 1-5 meets every Sunday during our worship service. 

• Want a record of your giving to JCBC? Please use a church envelope. 

• The elevator and Lost & Found are located near the main stairwell. 

• Hearing devices are available at the Welcome Center. 

• The wireless network “JCBC Guest” is available.  Please silence phones and pagers. 

• Please use cups with lids when bringing drinks into the Auditorium. 

Helpful information for our guests 

GROWTH GROUPS 178 

SUNDAY MORNING 319 

WEDNESDAY EVENING 175 

OFFERING $49,999.39 

Jerry & Kathy Hawks 

Don & LeAnne Waite (BMM—Slovakia)  

Notes Posted: 

984 Halls Ridge Road, Princeton, WV 

July 6, 2025 

Darrell Long, brother of Larry Long 

Kelly McGrath, niece of Walt Smith 

Our Sympathy to the Families of: 

S E R M O N    N O T E S 

The Gospel: A Study in Romans 

Romans 12:1-2 

 God is ________________ us to ______________ _____________________.  

  I. The __________________________ of our _________________   

  II. The _________________________ of our _________________ 

 ______________ under _______________. 

View in the app or visit http://bible.com/events/49457200 

REFRESHMENTS NEEDED - If you would like to help serve our kids by providing 

refreshments for VBS this summer, a signup sheet is located at the Welcome 

Center.  

PLEASE PRAY - for Arielle Garrett as she serves in Japan for 12 weeks with 

Pioneers.  


